From: Mindi Hurley

To: Ashley Owens

Subject: Fwd: FOARD Position

Date: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 9:18:14 AM
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Taryn Natzic

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 12:08 PM
To: Mindi Hurley <MHurley@coppelltx.gov>
Subject: Re: FOARD Position

Hi Mindi,
We will no longer be Coppell residents as of September 10. That is a sad sentence to type out. :(

I’m going to do my best to attend the August meeting but won’t know if I will be available till a bit
closer. It will just depend on what activities are happening with our home sale/purchase.

Thanks
Taryn Natzic

> On Jun 20, 2024, at 4:56 PM, Taryn Natzic_ wrote:

>
> Hi Mindi,

>

> My husband has accepted a job with Exxon as part of an acquisition and it is requiring us to
relocate to Houston. I’m not completely sure of the timeline but we are trying to relocate by the end
of the summer. Once I have more details, I’ll share and can give more specifics on when my last
meeting will be.

>

> Thank you for selecting me for this board. I had hopes of being able to contribute much longer.
None the less, I have learned a great deal from my involvement.

>

> Thanks

> Taryn Natzic

>

> Sent from my phone





